
 

 

27 June 2016 
 
 
Gavin Brown & Associates 
P O Box 51113 
Musgrave 
4001 
 
 
Dear Mr Brown, 
 

RE: TIMBER ROOF INSPECTORS COURSE 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your request for the ITC-SA Technical Engineering Advisory Committee (TEAC) to 
evaluate the Timber Roof Inspectors Course was assessed by the committee and found to be adequate in terms of 
industry requirements as an Introductory Course for Timber Roof Inspectors limited to inspections of Category C and D 
roofs. 
 
It was recommended by one of the Committee Members that where you refer to a standard, to use the wording “the latest 
edition of SANS…….” In order to avoid amending the training material each time the standards are amended. 
 
The Committee allocated 2CPD points for the above course. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

Mike Newham 
TEAC Chairman - ITC-SA 
 


